NSC meeting 1/17/18 8F/G

- Daniel Traver, President √
- Nathan McKenney, Vice President√
- Noah Weismann, Treasurer √
- · Leanne Rosen, Secretary √
- · Kumar Ramlakhan, Graduate Representative √

## Old business:

- Daniel makes the motion to accept last meeting minutes, Kumar seconds. Motion passes
- We got the bill for \$5,000 for white coat, it was supposed \$3500.. what will we do about this?
  - We will pay for what we said we would pay for (\$3500) and for what we have in the budget
  - Nathan will speak to Marcel Kennedy (Assistant dean administrator) about the bill and get back to us
  - We want to look into the pricing and how it was all agreed upon
  - o The invoice we were given isn't clear, there's no specific prices on anything
- Undergrad representative: Daniel suggests Gloria Alvarado, so we will speak to her and get back to the group
- Kumar: his class is trying to get an EKG/x-ray post grad class
  - Crash course for x-ray interpretation and EKG information
  - o Things they don't learn in clinical or classes
  - There is an x-ray club here, and they put on classes/crash courses for students for anyone to go to
  - o Classes on sutures Daniels suggests to work with PAs on that
  - o Believes posters will be done in April
  - There's another event called Rising Stars that students are selected by professors (maybe 10 students)
  - We would like the students to come in that are asking for money so we know exactly what the money is going to and then we can determine our budget vs their needs

## New business

- Special Olympics:
  - We can talk to Professor Ellis about how to get involved in future events
- Summer internship at Bellevue: shadow a nurse where ever you want to, 10 weeks
- VA has a summer internship as well
- Budget: we have \$5,000 after everything is "spent"
  - o We should budget \$800 for the interdisciplinary IV workshop for supplies
  - o Ellis coordinates this, so she just asks for a little help for NSC budget

- o We have a choice of what to do with this remaining money
- We have been approached by a student asking for \$500 for a conference in the near future. We will either meet her in person or through e-mail: we will ask her a set of questions on how she will be using the money and make a final decision on how much we will be able to give her.
- we'll reach out to the rest of the class to ask if they have any other fundraising or volunteering opportunities that they really want to do

Warrel Traver

• we'd really like to look into hands on opportunities or specific crash courses for students on topics not covered in class